
July 11, 2025 

Giuseppe Telara 

Colorado Stone Quarries, Inc. 

1734 Hwy 50E 

Delta, CO 81416

Re: The Pride of America Mine - File No. M-1999-058  

Colorado Stone Quarries, Inc. 

Technical Revision (TR-12) 

Dear Giuseppe Telara: 

On July 11, 2025 the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety concluded its review of the 

Technical Revision application submitted to the Division on June 26, 2025, addressing the 

following: 

Update Reclamation Plan regarding portal closures 

Update Reclamation Plan regarding revegetation plan 

Update Exhibit L Reclamation Costs 

The Division has approved TR-12.  

The terms of TR-12 approved by the Division are hereby incorporated into Permit No. M-1999-058. 

All other conditions and requirements of Permit No. M-1999-058 remain in full force and effect. 

Bond Held: $629,887.00 

Prior Liability: $629,887.00 

Change in Liability: $0.00 

Revised Liability: $629,887.00 

Prior Permit Acreage: 124.10 

Change in Permit Acreage: 0.00 

Revised Permit Acreage: 124.10 

Prior Affected Acreage: 124.10 

Change in Affected  Acreage: 0.00 



Revised Affected Acreage: 124.10 

If you have any questions, please contact me by telephone at (970) 433-8393, or by email 

at dustin.czapla@state.co.us. 

Sincerely, 

Dustin M. Czapla 

Environmental Protection Specialist 

cc: Katie Todt, Lewicki and Associates
Daniel Penfield, Colorado Stone Quarries, Inc. 
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